
June 20, 2003

Barry A. Flax
Goodman-Gable-Gould
133 Rollins Avenue Suite One
Rockville, Maryland

Dear Barry:

Thank you so much for all that you did to help us through our electrical crisis
of last summer. When the Washington District of Columbia Jewish
Community Center’s electrical panels failed and we suffered considerable
costs and losses you were there with advise, ability and experience to see us
through what was a most difficult time. Your willingness to help and provide
professional services in working with our insurance companies to see that we
were fully compensated helped the Center recover. Additionally, your
suggestions on coverage that will protect us more fully, was very helpful.
Your commitment to helping a community agency was greatly appreciated.

Thank you and please extend our thanks to Jeff Pence and the others in your
firm.

Sincerely,

Arna Meyer Mickelson
Executive Director


